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Date 21st December 2017 
 
Email:  
 
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/12/08. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Could you please provide the latest information on the paramedic vacancy rate within the 
South East Coast Ambulance Service 
Data at 30th November 2017 = 10.33% 
 
Could you also provide information on whether any of the staff members employed by the 
SECAS have second jobs. 
There are 29 members of staff that have declared second jobs throughout the whole trust. 
 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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